Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

December 13, 2007
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Carolyn Burns




Lewis Russell




Brian Lennon




Jim Potts




Eric Mabe




Johnny Burns

Members Absent:  None 
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Donna George, Linda Bailey, Brandon Darrow, and Lanny Walker
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. 

Approve previous meeting minutes:  
A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Jim Potts to approve the minutes of the two November meetings.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Public Forum:  None

Payment of the bills:

A motion was made by Doug Hall and seconded by Lewis Russell to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

2006—2007 Audit Report

Lanny Walker presented the 2006-2007 District Audit Report.  A motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Doug Hall to accept the audit report.  The motion carried unanimously.

Superintendent’s Report:

Mr. Johnson advised the Board that enrollment was at 239.  

Mr. Johnson shared a letter from the Charlotte McLarry, the PEIMS director, praising the District’s records personnel for having no mistakes on the PEIMS reports.

Mr. Johnson gave Ms. Burns the superintendent’s evaluation forms for distribution to the Board.  She advised the trustees they needed to have them back to her by January 4, 2008.
A motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Doug Hall to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
